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STATEMENT OF BENEFITS 
 
 
City Clerk  
City of Watertown  
106 Jones Street  
Watertown, WI 53094  
 
City Clerk;  
 
Streets are every community’s economic lifeline and the most expensive asset in a community. 
Facilitating the constant movement of people and goods are essential to modern living. Therefore, the 
maintenance of a high standard of pavement serviceability is a continuing task deserving the support of all 
citizens.  
 
With the improvement of streets, adjoining properties receive special benefit that results in efficient and 
safe traffic flow and managed storm water drainage. It is the policy of the City that this special benefit 
should be paid for, in part, by the property receiving the special benefit rather than the City as a whole.  
This is accomplished by specially assessing the benefited property as authorized by State Statute, 
Section 66.0701(1).  
 
Highlights  

 
• Stormwater Management Improvements.  

• Improved safety with new curb and gutter for snow removal and terrace maintenance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
 


